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FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE 
TO HOLD SPECIAL WEEKEND 

EMPLOYMENT TESTING 
 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department will be hosting employment testing for 
police officer applicants at the Broward College Institute of Public Safety on April 
26, 2009. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is offering this special weekend testing 
for those who wish to apply for a police officer position but are unable to 
participate in our weekly weekday testing. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is encouraging any qualified South 
Floridian to apply. 
 
Applications must be postmarked by April 3rd and mailed to: 
 

City of Fort Lauderdale Human Resources 
ATTN: April 26th Testing 

100 N. Andrews Ave. 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 
Applications may be picked up in person at city hall or may be downloaded from: 
 
http://www.flpd.org/docs/EmploymentApplication.doc 
 
or 
 
http://www.flpd.org/empapp.pdf 
 
Applicants qualify for Veteran’s preference may complete this form with their 
application. 
 
http://www.flpd.org/empvet.pdf 
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For more information regarding the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Police Department 
qualifications and pay scale please refer to www.flpdjobs.com.  

 
For more information, please contact the Police Recruiting Unit at 954-828-3573 
or email recruiter@fortlauderdale.gov 
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